
TOWN OF NEW LEBANON 

RESOLUTION #7, 2025 

SANDING PLACES OF PUBLIC ASSEMBLY 

JANUARY 2, 2025 

 

At the Annual Organizational Meeting of the New Lebanon Town Board, held at the 

New Lebanon Town Hall, 14755 NYS Route 22, New Lebanon, New York, duly 

called and held on the 2nd day of January 2025, the following Resolution was 

proposed and seconded: 

Resolution by ______________________ 

Seconded by ________________________ 

 

SANDING PLACES OF PUBLIC ASSEMBLY 

 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT, the Town Board of the Town of New Lebanon authorizes 

the Highway Superintendent to sand the Lebanon Valley Protective 

Association driveway at Mill Road, and the driveways at the Walter B. 

Howard Elementary School and the New Lebanon Central Junior Senior 

High School, at the discretion of the Highway  

Superintendent, per the request of the Head of the Bus Garage and/or the 

Chief of the Lebanon Valley Protective Association for the year 2025. 

Upon the question of the foregoing Resolution, the following Town Board Members 

voted “Aye” or “Nay” for said Resolution: 

Roll Call Vote: 

 Councilmember Steve Powers   ___ 

Councilmember Elizabeth Kroboth   ___ 

 Supervisor Tistrya Houghtling   ___ 

Councilmember Joanne Amlaw   ___ 

 Councilmember Craig Skerkis   ___ 

  

The Resolution, having been approved by a majority vote of the Town Board, was 

declared duly adopted by the Supervisor of the Town of New Lebanon. 

 

Dated: January 2, 2025 

 

 

Marcie Robertson 

New Lebanon Town Clerk 

 


